
The Browne’s Addition 
neighborhood is being 

nominated to the Spokane 
Register of Historic Places  

as a Historic District
If passed, the Historic District designation will create 
guidelines requiring demolition review and design standards 
for new construction. This will help maintain Browne’s 
Addition’s unique sense of place within the City of Spokane.

I own property in Browne’s Addition,  
what does this mean for me?
For each tax lot you own in Browne’s Addition, you will get 
one vote. For the nomination to pass and move to the Spokane 
City Council for approval, the vote requires a simple majority 
(50% + 1). If you own property in Browne’s Addition please 
make sure to vote! Ballots will be mailed to you, with an 
estimated delivery of January 2019.

How can I help?
The Browne’s Addition Neighborhood Council is looking for 
volunteers to help distribute information about the upcoming 
vote and making sure it reaches all property owners in the 
neighborhood. Please visit www.mybrownesaddition.org to 
find contact information.

To find out more about historic districts and the  
Spokane Register of Historic Places, please visit  
www.historicspokane.org/pro-brownes.

In addition to the historic district nomination and design 
guidelines, a special, volunteer-led oral history project is 
underway to bring your experiences as residents and property 
owners of Browne’s Addition to light, and demonstrate why 
the neighborhood is special to you. If you want to share why 
you chose to live in Browne’s Addition, please let us know!
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